
COUNCIL TO COMMUNITY  17 September 2020 

The next Council Meeting 
will be held on 15th 
October 2020, from 
3.30pm. The meeting will 
be held at the Westonia 
CRC Building (Old Shire 
Administration Building)  
The meeting’s agenda will 
be published on Council’s 
website from 5.00pm on 
Friday 9th October 2020 

Public Question Time 
commences as 3:30pm 
and is limited to 15 
minutes  

for more info:         

(08)90467063   
 

ww.westonia.wa. 

gov.au/council-meetings. 

Governance Update 

 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

 

Shire of 

Westonia 

Quotation – Aggregate Cartage 

The Shire of Westonia seek quotations 

from local contractors for the provision of 

cartage of aggregate for Council’s sealing 

program. 

An estimated 1350 Tonne is required to be 
carted to various sites central to the Shire 
from Holcim Quarries located in Martin/
Gosnells. Cartage will be required prior to/
during harvest. 
 

Quotations close 4pm Thursday 1st October 
2020 and will be received via the below 
mentioned email. 
 

Further enquiries can be made with Bill 

Price on 0427 467 082 or email,  

 

Works Around Our Shire 

works@westonia.wa.

gov.au.  

Lowest or any tender 

not necessarily 

accepted. 

JAMIE CRIDDLE  
C H I E F  E X E C U T I V E 

OFFICER 

mailto:works@westonia.wa.gov.au
mailto:works@westonia.wa.gov.au


 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

DR OLGA WARD 
MBBS, FRACGP, 

GDRGP, FARGP 

Procedural Surgical 

GP Westonia 

 

SHIRE ADMIN on  

(08) 9046 7063 

Consulting Dates 2020 

(Monday’s) 

5th of October 2020 

9th of November 2020 

7th of December 2020 

Primary Care Nurse Practi-
tioner 

LAURA BLACK 

NEXT VISIT  

Tues 22nd Sept & Wed 

30th Sept  

9.00am—2.00 pm  

Booking made 

through SHIRE ADMIN: 

(08) 9046 7063 

Practitioner News 

The podiatrist will be 

back in town on the 

following dates 

appointments are 

available starting at 

9am 

14th October 2020 

Please call the Shire 

Office on (08) 

90467063 for more 

information or to 

make an 

appointment. 

Visiting Practitioner News 

The Hood-Penn 

Museum Busy Bee 

Tuesday October 

13th 

10am -12pm 

For all museum 

related enquiries 

please contact Lani 

on 90467063 during 

business hours  

 

Thank you. 

Hood-Penn Museum Update 

Is your pet 

registered?  

Dog and cat  

registration and 

renewals will be 

hitting your post 

boxes at the 

end of 

September with 

registration 

renewals due 

by: 

 31st October 

2020.  



 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

RESTRICTED BURNING  

PERIOD 

16 September 2020 to  

31 October 2020 

15 February 2021 to  

31 March 2021 
 

BURNING PERMIT REQUIRED 

PROHIBITED BURNING  

PERIOD 

1 November 2020 to  

14 February 2021 

NO BURNING PERMITTED 

BUSH FIRE 

INFORMATION 

2020/2021 

 IMPORTANT CONTACTS 

  

Chief Bush Fire Control Officer  

Frank Corsini | 0429 467 042 

Deputy Chief Bush Fire Control Officer  

Malcolm Nicoletti | 0428 449 034  

 

Westonia Brigade Fire Control Officer 

Frank Corsini | 0429 467 042 

Colin Lindley | 0427 467 004 

Brad Penny | 0429 467 046 

 

Walgoolan Brigade Fire Control Officer 

Tony Murfit | 0427 447 063 

Rohan Day | 0438 447 014 

David Brown | 0428 447 036 

Jason Wahlsten | 0429 447 020 

 

Warralakin Brigade Fire Control Officer 

John McDowall | 0429 853 331 

Stephen LeMoignan | 0428 449 002 

Dane Farina | 0429 449 056 

Malcolm Nicoletti | 0428 449 034  

 

Shire Fire Control Officer 

Bill Price | 0427 467 082 

Jamie Criddle | 0427 467 063 

 

(General enquiries ONLY. In an emergency call 000)  

Harvest Ban SMS  

Call 9046 7063 to subscribe  



 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

Telephone: 08 9046 7063 Email: shire@westonia.wa.gov.au Web: westonia.wa.gov.au  

Date: Wednesday, 16 September 2020 

To: Westonia Landholders, Residents, and Visitors  

Notice of Intention to Lay 1080 Poison in the Westonia Common.  

Notice is hereby provided that the Shire of Westonia intends to lay 1080 poison 

baits in the Westonia Common for the control of foxes.  

The baiting programme is due to commence after Monday, 28 September 2020 

and be completed by Saturday, 14 November 2020.  

Please be advised that 1080 is highly toxic. The consumption of an animal that 

has ingested a lethal or sub-lethal dose of 1080 poses a serious risk of 

secondary poisoning to humans and other species. Taking of carcasses, 

removal of hides, and shooting or trapping animals (for human or animal 

consumption) is prohibited during the baiting period and for at least 14 days 

after the completion of the baiting program.  

Please ensure children and other persons in your care are restricted from 

entering the site of baiting. Please restrain your pets, working dogs and stock 

to avoid the possibility of poisoning through direct baiting or through eating 

1080 poisoned animals.  

If you would like further information about this proposed baiting programme 

please contact the Shire of Westonia through the details below.  

Alternatively, you can speak to a Biosecurity Officer at the Department of 

Agriculture and Food, Western Australia (DAFWA). More information about the 

use of 1080 is available from DAFWA’s website: www.agric.wa.gov.au.  


